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	Garden Cottage Nursery 

 ICT EQUIPMENT, SOCIAL NETWORKING SITES, MOBILE PHONES and DEVICES & CAMERAS FOR STAFF



At Garden Cottage Nursery the care and safety of the children is our priority and in order to safeguard the children we do not allow mobile phones or devices to enter the nursery at any time unless they are in kept safely in the office. If you need to make a phone call this may be done in your lunch break outside or ask Jane if you would like to use the nursery phone.
If on an outing away from the setting, then one staff mobile will need to be taken and this will be agreed at the time. 
Computers are provided for the children’s use and have a security programme to protect from unsavoury downloads. Anyone caught viewing inappropriate material will be dismissed immediately. If you need to use the computer for personal use, then please ask permission from JD.  
We have ICT network support with Focus and are updated with the latest security and have regular visits to make sure we have safe ICT environment. 

The use of i.e., mobile phones, smart watches, cameras or recording devices of any kind for personal use is not permitted on site, and only nursery cameras/iPad may be used to take photographs of the children, and these must remain the property of the Nursery. These images are strictly to be used with in the setting with the permission of parents/carers. Separate permission must be sort for any images that the setting would like to use for publicity or external use. Care must be taken that only children whose parents have given permission appear in these images. Staff are not allowed to use images of children externally under any circumstances, using such things as WhatsApp or messengers or any communication platforms must be used for information such as planning etc privately and no names should be mentioned. WhatsApp can be used within the Nursery for things such as planning, sharing ideas for activities, however Children’s names should not be mentioned. Negativity about members of staff will not be tolerated it should be used as a means of positivity.  
Staff at Garden Cottage Nursery are not allowed to request or be friends with parents on any social media site, this is stated clearly in your contract and nursery policies. This is for the safety of the children and you as staff. If parents approach you or request that you join them on social media, please decline if you are not sure how to go about this, please see Jane as is clearly stated in your contract and nursery policies. 
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